
24th May, 1920»

My dear Allie,-
This morning*s mail brought me your letter of 

May 15th and I am glad to hear again from you.
Certainly many strange things have happened since 
I first knew you as a boy nearly 20 years ago at 
the Old Boys Central School, and afterwards as an 
officer of the good old 5th Beÿiment in Victoria»

Though I accepted the position of Inspector- 
General and Military Counsellor on my return to 
Canada I somehow or other looked forward to returning 
to Victoria to live but that seems farther away than 
ever just now» You probably have heard that a few 
weeks ago I was offered and accepted the Principalship 
of McGill University in Montreal. I shall look forward 
with much interest and pleasure to my work there, 
realising that the position afords great opportunities 
for useful service to our country»

I am glad to be able to comply with your request 
and am sending by this mail a photograph duly 
autographed.

Cordially reciprocating your good wishes, I am 
Ever yours faithfully,

H.E. Sargison, Esq.,
Thos. Day Company,

725 Mission St.,
San Francisco, Cal. U.S.A.


